
 

 

PGL  2021 

27.4.2021 

 

Dear parents of children in Year 6, 

We are planning to offer the opportunity for Y6 children to enjoy the adventure week at PGL 

Swindon this year – as long as guidance given to schools by DfE and LA allow.   Many thanks 

for payments that have already been received. 

We have staff members who are willing to give their time and have provisionally booked a 

date with PGL. PGL have a clear outline of the control measures they are putting in place on 

their sites which can be viewed on their website.  

We have to undertake a RA for PGL, as usual, which will need to be authorised by the LA 

before we are allowed to go too.  In terms of the PGL dates, we are aware that they clash 

with the announced transition days for local secondary schools. As such, we have asked PGL 

if they have an alternative date for us to join them for activities at Swindon.  We have 

contacted PGL several times and are awaiting confirmation. When we have the confirmed 

dates – whether they are the present ones or altered dates - we will share them and other 

detailed information with you. 

We will hold the PGL Information Evening for Y6 children & parents, where we will 

share/collect practical information needed for the visit, on Tuesday May 25th 6-7pm. This 

will be held in the school hall so please enter and leave the school via the black gates. We 

will ventilate the hall and space chairs in line with guidance. Hand sanitiser will be available 

for you to use as you enter the hall area. Please wear masks, socially distance from others 

and avoid congregating in groups when on/around the school site. Many thanks. 

We really hope PGL can go ahead for our Y6 children this year. 

With kind regards, 

Zoe Avastu 

Headteacher 


